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SUMMARY OF REPORT: The aim of the presentation is to update the Joint Health 
Overview & Scrutiny Committee on the DRS services being delivered across north 
central London and proposals under consideration for the re-commissioning of DRS 
programmes.  
 
 
CONTACT OFFICER:  
Archna Mathur 
Head of Non Acute Commissioning 
NHS North Central London 
archna.mathur@nclondon.nhs.uk 
     

 

RECOMMENDATIONS: The Committee is asked to comment on the proposals under 
consideration and provide advice on the most appropriate engagement programme to 
support the re-commissioning of DRS services. 
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QIPP Director 
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